
 
 

Traffic Advice 
 

Full Service Resumption of “Tuen Mun - Tung Chung - Sha Lo Wan - Tai O” 

Licensed Ferry Service 

 

 In view of the improvement of the pandemic situation and the steady resumption of 
duties of the front-line staff of Fortune Ferry Company Limited (“Fortune Ferry”)   
previously tested COVID-19 positive or under quarantine, Fortune Ferry will fully resume 
the ferry service of “Tuen Mun - Tung Chung - Sha Lo Wan - Tai O” with effect from 1 
May 2022 (Sunday). 

 
Notices will be posted at the Tuen Mun Ferry Pier, Tung Chung Development Pier 

and Sha Lo Wan public pier, displayed on the electronic display board at Tai O Promenade 
and on the website of Fortune Ferry to inform the passengers of the above arrangements. 

 
 


